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Pictured is Robert Aloi, one of our  
2024 Drew Weidhorn Humanitarian Award Recipients 

who received this honor along with his wife Lisa Harrison 



 

32nd Annual  Golf Classic! 
On Monday June 10th, Little Village held it’s 32nd annual golf outing at the beautiful Cold Spring 
Country Club. Little Village was proud to honor Robert Aloi and Lisa Harrison with our      
annual Drew Weidhorn Humanitarian Award.  
 

Thank you to all our attendees, volunteers and sponsors!  
 

Gold Sponsors 
Windmill Health Products 

LNK International 
 

Silver Sponsors 
Double Eagle Agency/EKA Planning Services, Missy Weidhorn,  & Webster Bank 

 

Bronze Sponsors 
Ace Drafting, Package All Corp., Disability Opportunity Fund, & Peter Rotolo 

 

All Other Sponsors 
Adam Haber, Rich and Nicole Bruno, the Cincinnati Insurance Companies, Dr. David Bernstein,  

Armand D’Amato, Mutual of America, Comfort Air Conditioning and Heating, Brandon Controls,  
Matt and Marie Romanelli, Peter Cosolo, Sweeny and Conroy, Inc., Frank Viglione & Apollo Electric 

 



 

32nd Annual  Golf Classic! 



 

 

Room 5 Learning About Bugs! 

Teacher Tara Fitzpatrick and the students Room 5 are learning all 

about bugs!  They had so much fun matching vocabulary words 

and pictures of bugs! They completed a variety of crafts such as 

gluing pre-cut tissue paper to make a bug and matching and glu-

ing numbers to a beehive. They worked on fine motor skills and 

took turns using tweezer tongs to count and transfer pollen 

(yellow pom-poms) to a beehive (egg carton). They also ex-

plored and played with HEXBUGS! They even worked together 

to use magnetic tiles to build an obstacle course for the 

HEXBUGS to creep and crawl through! 



 

 

Science Fair! 



 

 

Science Fair! 



 

HLVS Parent Association  
Staff Appreciation Luncheon  

Thank you to our amazing HLVS Parent Association for once again hosting an amazing staff luncheon. 

The food was terrific. The staff greatly appreciate your support! 



 

Staff Appreciation Lunch 



 

 

Room 80 Learning About Spring 

Through a variety of hands-on activities, Teacher Ann Pulieo and the children in room 80 learned all 
about things they can see in the Spring.  



 

Exciting Happenings in Room 222 

Teachers Pam Trugman and Trish 

Testani and the children in Room 

222 had a great time  exploring seeds 

and learning how plants and vegeta-

bles grow and change.   

 

The students also pretended to be-

come veterinarians and learn how to 

take care of different types of pets. 

The students went on a bird watch 

scavenger hunt and had so much fun! 



 

Silly Pictures in Room 14 

Teacher Alyssa Sheridan  and the children in Room 14 took silly pictures and put them in cups and 

planted grass in the cups to watch it grow green crazy hair. Look how adorable they look! 


